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December 28, 1965

Gordon Cone
P. O. Box 1148
Lovington, New Mexico

Re: J. L. Langford No. 1
L, 9-18S8-29E, Loco
Hille Pool

Dear Mr. Cone:

We would like to have the status of the above-
mentioned well at the present time. We received
Form C-110 on July 12, 1950 showing this well to be
an input well.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. II

MLA/bh



